
Calling all bakers! 
  

I am writing to invite everyone that is in receipt of this email over the age 
of 60 ( to include your family members, members of your congregation, 
your employees, co workers, friends, associates, etc.) if interested to 
register for the 1st Senior Bake Off which will take place on Friday, May 
14 and May 21st, 2021, at the South Florida Fairgrounds. 
  

Since baking has had the added benefit of reducing stress among senior 
citizens since the beginning of time, many seniors nationwide are baking 
cakes, cookies, and pies during the pandemic and are experiencing 
reduced stress and much comfort while finding purpose in the kitchen. 
That’s why we (fair representatives and myself) decided to host the 
1st Senior Bake Off at the South Florida Fair by incorporating this new 
addition to the line-up of fair scheduled events in May. With so much 
tension in the air, an activity of this nature will be a breath of fresh air for 
senior citizens throughout the area. 
  

If you and/or your loved ones or anyone you know over 60 is interested in 
joining us, we’d be happy to send you more detailed information about the 
event.  Participants are free to register at the following: 

  

https://www.southfloridafair.com/bakeoff 

  

I have a feeling that this event will leave a lasting impression on you. It 
encourages the kind of responsible citizenship and stewardship we’d all like 
to see imbued. 
  

With all best wishes and thanks for your consideration, 
  

Willie A. Miller, Jr. 
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